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‘Settling in’ Policy

Before a child starts to attend Pre-School we use a variety of ways to provide parents/carers with information. These include written information, displays about Pre-School activities, information days and individual meetings with parents/carers.

Starting Pre-School is a big step in a child’s life and our aim is to make it as easy as possible.

In order to do this we will:

· Arrange a visit so that the child can familiarise him/herself with the setting.

· Assign a Key worker to the child before he/she begins their first day at Pre-School. The Key worker will be introduced to the parent/carer and the child during their visit.

· Work with parents/carers, when a child first starts to attend, to decide on the best way to help the child settle into Pre-School.

· Discuss the matter with parents/carers at the earliest opportunity if a child seems to be taking a long time to settle in. Likewise encourage parents/carers to raise any concerns during the settling in period with a member of staff. 

· Ensure all staff supervise children new to Pre-School to make sure that they are happy in their new surroundings. The appropriate level of supervision will be judged according to the child’s age, maturity and previous experiences.

· Make it clear to all parents/carers that if the child is to be picked up at the end of a session by anyone other than the parent/carer, the staff must be informed of this in advance. 
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